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7th May 2024  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope you’ve all enjoyed a lovely bank holiday weekend and I’m sure all Ladybridge 

pupils are suitably refreshed and ready for the week ahead. 

 

There are some exciting and loud times 

ahead in Early Years thanks to the fresh 

music area! The instruments were 

purchased with part of the proceeds 

from the Christmas fair. As you can see 

it is proving to be very popular. Thank 

you for your support. 

 

 

On Thursday 9th May between 9 and 10am our school nurse will be offering drop ins – 

any parents/carers with any medical concerns for your child can 

meet with Rachel our school nurse, she is lovely and can help with 

lots of health issues.   

 

A reminder to all parents who drive into the school carpark to be mindful of their 

speed as there are children walking nearby. 

 

The Year 6 SATs start on Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May. On each day of the 

SATs we run a free SAT Breakfast Club, where the children will be given a nutritional 

breakfast and an energy break outside. We encourage every Year 6 child to join us 

Monday- Thursday, next week, at 8am for the Breakfast Club.  

 

 

Best wishes,   

Mrs Hill and Mr Bolan Ashworth 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/


 

This Week our Class Captains are: 

Archie– for his great explanation to the class about his fossils. 
Layla– for being an excellent role model in class this week.  
Aneurin – For always doing his best to wait his turn to speak 
Willow– for always being willing to share ideas with the class.  
Muhammed - For showing amazing behaviour this week and improved handwriting  
Harriet for always aiming high in every subject. 
Lucas for great achievements this week! Well done Lucas. 
 
This week Mrs Hill’s award goes to Reuben for using super vocabulary in English. 
 
Mr Bolan-Ashworth’s award goes to Rosie for beautiful handwriting and presentation in her 
work.  

Diary Dates  

 Thursday 9th May – School nurse drop in 

 Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May – Year 6 SATs 

 Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May – 8am FREE Year 6 SAT Breakfast Club 

 Friday 24th May – Break up for half term 

 Monday 10th June – return to school 

 Wednesday 13th June - meeting for parents of year 5 and 6 meeting about the Sex and 
Relationships Education curriculum. 

 Wednesday 19th June – Year 4 & 5 Halle Stay and Play 

 Wednesday 3rd July – Summer Beach Party 

 Monday 8th July Sports Day KS1 
 Monday 8th July Sports Day KS2 

 Monday - Wednesday 15th – 17th July – Year 6 Residential trip 

 Friday 26th July – break up for Summer Holidays 
The class with the best attendance last week was Year 4 class with 97.1% 

Children will be given a treat for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 

100% attendance each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before 

the bell goes at 8.55 each day.   

Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make 

good progress.  Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 

PE Kits 

PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/


 

 

to provide pumps or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by 

school in non-biological liquid.  If you do not wish to use a school PE kit please let 

your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  

 

Year 5 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 

6 will have two lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 

The school twitter address is  @LadybridgePS  

The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 

School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/
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